
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 
210 S SCHUYLER STREET 

NEOSHO WI   
 

The Electronic Dumpster will be delivered behind the Village Hall 
on Friday, May 24th.  The dumpster is for Village of Neosho 
Residents only – meaning you pay your taxes in the Village  

and Vote in the Village. 
   

Items to be received are electronic items only:  TVs, computers, 
laptops, monitors. 

 
No items containing freon such as refrigerators, dehumidifiers,  

No trash. No furniture or mattresses.  The Village incurs 
additional fees for the wrong items in the dumpster. 

 
The dumpster will be available until Tuesday, May 28 when 

picked up.   
 
 

Village Clerk – Deanna Braunschweig 
210 South Schuyler Street 

Neosho WI  53059 
920-625-3086 

 


